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15 March 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

Y8 Trip to Harry Potter Studios  

I have secured a number of tickets for entry into Warner Brothers Studios to tour the 

Wizarding World of Harry Potter on Tuesday 12 July 2022. This trip will allow our students 

access to iconic movie sets and discover the skills needed for such film-making. This 

experience enhances your child’s imagination and is a rare opportunity to understand the 

plethora of careers that are possible in the film industry.  

We will leave the school site at 8.30am and return (dependent on traffic) at 6.00pm. The 

entire cost of the trip will be £40 - £45, depending on student numbers. This accounts for 

tickets to enter the Studios which are £18 for students and the cost of hiring a coach which 

will be £22 per student.  

Due to the popularity of this venue, we have only secured 45 places for our students. If the 

trip is oversubscribed, we select students at random to ensure the process is as fair as 

possible. Method of payment and further details will be communicated to you when I have 

the final listing of students who will be attending the trip. 

At present, I simply require you to return the below slip to indicate that your child would like 

to attend this trip. This slip must be returned to Ms Dirrane by Friday 18 March 2022. 

Alternatively, you can email your child’s interest to my email address below.  

If you have any further questions, you can email me on shannon.dirrane@attrust.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Shannon Dirrane  

English Faculty Leader 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to Miss Dirrane 

My son/daughter ____________________________ (enter their name) would like to attend 

the trip to Harry Potter Studios on Tuesday 12 July 2022.  

Signed:___________________________________________ 

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Relationship to student: _____________________________ 

Date:____________________________________________ 
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